NOTICE

With reference to advertisement for the post of Account Assistant in HSCPCR
dated 14.3.2018 and corrigendum dated 23.3.2018 the walk in interview for the post was fixed
on 12.04.2018. As per orders of competent authority the interview has now been postponed till
further orders, The office may be contacted for further information at 0172-2561761
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